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dear draft planners

I am not completing the web survey as it is almost impossible to fathom - maybe on
purpose?

I am writing to wholeheartedly object to the use of the green belt and the planned
ridiculously tall buildings, up to 26 storeys, in what the draft plan terms 'appropriate
locations'.

I am thoroughly appalled and disappointed about what I have read in the draft plan.
Specifically:

policy SP PL, 10, p 80-87, and Figure 3.11 - I do not agree with building on green belt,

Vicarage farm

Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept plan figure 3.10 - i do not agree with ' the
potential for longer term expansion'.

SA 45, page 364 - I do not agree to many houses being built in green belt in hadley Wood

SAS7, page 372 - I do not agree with industrial/office development on green belt near
Rammey marsh.

SA62, page 383 and SPCLA4, pages 277-279 - I do not agree with the huge extension of

Spurs Spurs football training ground - encroaching on yet more countryside space that
everyone enjoys.

The proposed building on green space directly opposes the mayor of London's

London plan.

Policy DEG6, pages 156-160 and SA2 Palace gardens shopping centre, page 321 - i totally
disagree with the idea to build tall buildings in Enfield, especially in the centre of Enfield
town where there are supposed conservation areas.

Bottom line, I realise that there is a housing shortage in london and enfield but answering
the shortage with highrise rabbit hutches that are very expensive is hardly solving the
problem of a shortage of affordable family housing. please think again.



